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SILENT AUCTION 
 

We will be having a Silent Auction at the upcoming Lions of West Virginia 
Leadership Retreat to be held on January 26-28, 2024 at Days Inn, Flatwoods, WV.  
To make this happen we are asking the assistance of EVERY club attending. 
 

If each club would donate one item, there will be a great variety to bid on when you 
come to the Leadership Retreat.  Possible ideas would be: 
 

✓ Handmade craft items  
✓ Special piece of glassware  
✓ Specialty or theme baskets 
✓ Gift certificates or packages 
✓ Golf items 
✓ Bottles or baskets of wine 

✓ Seasonal decorations 
✓ WVU or Marshall Items 
✓ Lions’ items 
✓ Food baskets 
✓ Wreaths 
✓ Jewelry 

 
 
 

It is hoped the items donated would be enticing enough that YOU will be willing to 
consider bidding.   
 

Proceeds from the auction will be used to help defray the costs of the Leadership 
Retreat so that everyone in the multiple district will consider attending.  This is a 
time to gather and grow as leaders, as well as enjoy the fellowship of Lion friends 
from around the multiple district and neighboring states. 
 

We hope you will consider this request.  Please complete the form below and send it 
to Lion Paula Shahan (paulashahan@aol.com) and let her know what type of 
item you or your club will donate. We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Lion Paula Shahan (304-629-5091) 
 

 

 ITEM BEING DONATED    ____________________________________ 

 

 SUGGESTED STARTING BID $  _______________________________ 

 

 CLUB   _____________________________________________________ 

 

 CONTACT PERSON  _________________________________________ 

 

 CONTACT PHONE NUMBER  _________________________________ 

  

 CONTACT E-MAIL ADDRESS _________________________________ 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your participation and support!! 

mailto:paulashahan@aol.com

